
 
 
WATER REPORT –  June 6, 2023 
 
 
 The above-average snowpack that we had back on April 1st has quickly melted.  
The few SNOTEL sites that still have remaining snow have less snow water equivalent 
remaining than they had on this same date last year.  Fortunately, the persistent rain 
showers experienced over the last several weeks have allowed a greater amount of 
snowmelt runoff to be stored in the reservoirs than otherwise would have occurred if it 
had not been for the wet weather and low diversion demand. 
 
 Additional rain showers are forecasted to occur later this week.  If they 
materialize and result in keeping natural flow diversions relatively steady, reservoirs 
will continue to accrue additional storage through at least this week.  Whether or not 
upcoming rains will be sufficient to keep diversion demand low and completely fill the 
reservoir system over the next few weeks remains to be seen.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CALENDAR 
 
June 8 – Upper Snake River Advisory Committee Zoom Meeting at 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86085487210?pwd=NGIyMm4wLzdRdFNuRmVzS255akpSdz09 or by 
phone number 1-253-215-8782 with meeting ID 860 8548 7210 and Passcode 673668 
beginning at 10 AM.  
 
June 12-13 – IWUA Water Law & Resource Issues Seminar in Sun Valley, Idaho.  See 
www.iwua.org webpage for additional details. 
 
June 29 – Committee of Nine Meeting at Pocatello Airport beginning at 10 AM. 
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